Dear Fellow RYLArian -

Thank you for your interest in becoming an Alumni! As an attendee of RYLA, or current Rotaractor, you are eligible to apply as an alumnus for the 2017 RYLA Conference to be held on September 20th - 23rd at the Heber Valley Camp. The Alumni are a select group of young leaders who play an incredibly important role in the conference. Because of the influential role of the Alumni, we require all those who are interested to go through an application process. The requirements and application process are outlined in the sections below.

Requirements
-Must have attended RYLA previously as a participant OR be a current Rotaractor.

-Must commit to attend and participate in preparatory meetings and planning (Exact dates and times TBD with consideration to schedules of chosen Alumni).

-Must attend the RYLA 2017 conference in its entirety.

Application Process
If you are completely willing and able to commit to being a part of the 2017 RYLA Alumni experience, you will need to complete the following application process:

1 - Fill out your applicant information at https://goo.gl/forms/hRQCUOdouEDxe6V03 (if you are receiving these instructions via email, you may have already completed this step).
2 - Email the following 3 elements to utahrylaalumni@gmail.com:

-A picture of yourself for reference.


-A resume detailing your accomplishments and service/leadership experience.

-A letter telling me why you would be a great asset to the Alumni. This is your turn to brag! We are looking for qualified leaders who are willing to do whatever possible to make RYLA an enjoyable and influential experience. The Alumni are a huge part of the weekend, and we want to have the best of the best. In this letter, please also suggest a possible theme for RYLA.

Incomplete applications may NOT BE CONSIDERED. Please make sure to fill out your information online and send in all 3 required elements.

Applications must be completely submitted no later than April 15th.
All applicants will receive an email notification once their applications have been received. If you have not received a notification, please contact utahrylaalumni@gmail.com. (Please also check your junk folder!)

Please direct any questions to Katie Robertson at utahrylaalumni@gmail.com.
